At 10:57 PM 4/11/2005, you wrote:


Everyone,

All 12 courses in the PS Course Catalog have had their prefix updated to indicate SHP effective Fall 2005.  If students try to find CHP courses scheduled for Fall 2005, they will no longer appear.  

Morrinda 

At 09:32 AM 4/11/2005, Julia Spining wrote:



Date: Fri, 01 Apr 2005 08:46:36 -0700
From: Ron Pitt <Ronald.Pitt@NAU.EDU>
Subject: Re: Health Professions Restructure - Related Questions
X-Sender: pitt@mailbox.nau.edu
To: Ilene Decker <Ilene.Decker@NAU.EDU>
Cc: Julia Spining <Julia.Spining@NAU.EDU>, Ron Pitt <Harold.Pitt@NAU.EDU>,
        Morrinda Balenquah <Morrinda.Balenquah@NAU.EDU>,
        Theresa Rogers <Theresa.Rogers@NAU.EDU>,
        Sarah Wilce <Sarah.Wilce@NAU.EDU>,
        Trish Rensink <Trish.Rensink@NAU.EDU>
X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 6.1.2.0
X-Spam-Checker-Version: SpamAssassin 3.0.2 (2004-11-16) on jan.ucc.nau.edu
X-Spam-Level:
X-Spam-Status: No, score=-204.8 required=3.0 tests=ALL_TRUSTED,NAU_EDU_FROM,
        ON_CAMPUS_FROM autolearn=disabled version=3.0.2

Yes Ilene - all these changes need to go through UCC.

I will approve in advance of UCC approval changing the CHP prefix to SHP for the 2005-2006 catalog so long as there is no problem with using that prefix.  Morrinda - you will need to check this.

I will not approve changing the name of the BAiLS degree for the 20025-2006 catalog.  Keep the name the same.


At 04:19 PM 3/31/2005, Ilene Decker wrote:


I would like the CHP prefix changed to SHP.

We are in the process of obtaining approval from ABOR to plan a bachelors of health sciences:  speech-language sciences and technology which will replace the BAiLs followed by approval of an implementation proposal.  So, since the process will take some time, I am open to changing the CSD BAiLS to an SST BAiLs in the meantime.

Do I need to submit paperwork to UCC for these two changes?

Ilene

Ron Pitt wrote:



Ilene:
I need to have your response to the questions below.

Thanks.

At 01:09 PM 3/31/2005, Julia Spining wrote:



Ron,

Do you know what will happen with the CHP (College of Health Professions) prefix, based on the restructure recently approved by ABOR?  Also, do you know of any plans to rename the CSD BAILS to SST BAILS (consistent with the lower division prefix change for Fall '05)?

Just wondering . . .

Thanks,

Julia

Julia Spining
PeopleSoft Business Analyst
Academic Information Office
Northern Arizona University
(928) 523-8597
Julia.Spining@nau.edu

